
 

 
THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL 

61 STAMFORD STREET, LONDON SE1 9NA 
TELEPHONE:   020 7928 6801  EMAIL: admin@LNS.org.uk 

Over 100 years of Nautical Education 

www.lns.org.uk 

            

22nd June 2022 

Dear Families, 

As stated in my letter dated Friday 17th June, I am writing to provide an update on the arrangements for 

school for the remainder of this week. As you will be fully aware following the strike action yesterday, 

Tuesday 21st June, further strike action is scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday 23rd June and Saturday 25th 

June.  

 This will undoubtedly create significant disruption for students and teachers commuting into central London.  

We will therefore need to modify our school days slightly for the remainder of this week only, to ensure that 

staff and students have more time to commute into school safely.  

Please see below for details of our arrangements for Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th June: 

Thursday 23rd June (09:40am - 2:00pm) 

• Years 7, 8, 9, and 10 will be expected onto the school site for the start of period 2 from 

09:40 hrs.  All students will leave the school site at 2:00pm. (Break and Lunch service will 

be at the same time as normal). 

• Year 12 students will work from home, completing tasks that will be uploaded onto Google 

Classroom 

• All Year 11 and 13 students sitting public examinations are expected onto the school 

site for 8:45am. 

Friday 24th June (9:40 - 3:00pm) 

• All Year groups 7, 8, 9, 10, 12 will again be expected onto the school site for the start of 

period 2 from 09:40 hrs. (Break and Lunch service will be at the same time as normal). 

• The school day will end at the normal published time of 3:00pm. 

Please contact admin@lns.org.uk if you have any questions. A copy of this letter will be available on our 

website here Letters to Families - The London Nautical School (lns.org.uk)  

As always thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. M Schofield  

Headteacher 
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